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Members will be aware that I have been considering carefully the Inspector’s Report and 
advice from officials on the M4 Project.  
 
I anticipate that I will be in a position to announce my decision on whether or not to make the 
legal orders necessary for the Project to proceed during the first week of June.    
  
Once the decision is finalised, a letter setting out the full reasons for the decision will be 
published. A link to electronic versions of the Inspector’s Report in both Welsh and English 
will also be provided alongside the letter.    
 


